
List of qualified candidates in Electrical supervisor Grade ‘B’ interview held on 20/07/2022, 

21/07/2022, 22/07/2022, 23/07/2022 from Kollam District 

 

Sl 
No. 

Name of candidate Scope awarded 

1. Ullas H 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

2. Aneesh J K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

3. Arunkumar A G 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

4. Mohammad Ajnas K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

5. Anil kumar K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

6. Jayalal J 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

7. Harikrishnan J A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

8. Liyas A L 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

9. Anuraj R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

10. Giri Govind S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA  

11. Srutheesh B 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

12. Akshai Anil 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 



13. Santhosh G 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

14. Muhesh M 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

15. Bincymol Joseph 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA 

16. Abraham T A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 250 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 250 kVA  

Sl 
No. 

Name of candidate Scope awarded 

1. Muhammed Sha SK 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

2. Jothish V Dev  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

3. Effinson feriah 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

4. Veena M 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

5. Harikrishnan G 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

6. Anu M Ajith  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

7. Kalesh Karma L 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

8. KM Hashir 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

9. Sreejith K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

10. Ajin Mathew Varghese 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 



11. Muhazin M S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

12. Sreejith S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

13. Yashin B 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

14. Muhammed Shafi S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

15. Sidharth H 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

16. Muhammed bukhari 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

17. Sujith kumar S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

18. Sarangi C 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

19. Sajin M G 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

20. Vinesh S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

21. Unni R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

22. Nidhal N 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

23. Ahammed Rafih M 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 



24. Salvishah S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

25. Vishnu Manikantan  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 150 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 150 kVA 

Sl 
No. 

Name of candidate Scope awarded 

1. Ruby B Vaidhyan 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

2. Abhilash A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

3. Maneesh kurup  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

4. Suresh kumar CP 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

5. Sachin sabu 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

6. Sooryanunny A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

7. Ajithkumar T 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

8. Soumya Simon 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

9. Akhil S B 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

10. Sabin kumar S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

11. Ajmal basheer 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

12. Shahan Rahim 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 



13. Ananthu A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

14. M N Ajith Mohammed Sha  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

15. Siyad H 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

16. Sooraj R B 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

17. Monish babu 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

18. Manu Mohan 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

19. Hari Vijay 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

20. Antony Philip P 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

21. Sujith Kumar J S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

22. Rohith R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

23. Alifsha S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

24. Unnimon Sathyadas 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

25. Nobin Joseph 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

26. Emmy samuel 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 



27. Joseph mirantos 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

28. Sonu S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

29. Ibrahim S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

30. Afsal khan N 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

31. Sandhya P 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

32. Sumayya S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

33. Jose S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

34. Titto mohan 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

35. Aneesh J 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

36. Ajmal TA 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

37. Telma  johnson 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

38. Akhil surendran  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

39. Mello rani S A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

40. Syam Krishnan R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 



41. Sajith S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

42. Althaf A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

43. Jishnu S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 50 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 50 kVA 

Sl 
No. 

Name of candidate Scope awarded 

1. Benny P john 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

2. Sumarani V S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

3. Gladson Jacob 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

4. Nithin K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

5. S Sajithkumar Pillai  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

6. Jayaraj R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

7. Daheeb S Dev 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

8. Abhi Chandran C 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

9. Vijay raj R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

10. Lerosh Rajkumar 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

11. Alex P john 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 



12. Sumi AS 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

13. Visakh M Sivan 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

14. Thanseer F 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

15. Ajin Ashok 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

16. Arunkumar H 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

17. Abith Mohan 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

18. Archana S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

19. Ananthu R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

20. P S Niyatha  
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

21. Arun kumar R 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

22. Anju A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

23. Joby P Mathew 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

24. Shehina N 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

25. Abhijith J 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 



26. Linu Joy 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

27. Raju K 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

28. Ajesh George 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

29. Amal A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

30. Ansad P A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

31. Aravind H 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

32. Arun A 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

33. Ananthu V S 
All LT /MV electrical installations up to and including 25 kW and 
generator installations up to and including 25 kVA 

Sl 
No. 

Name of candidate Scope awarded 

1. Jinu M Withheld for want of equivalency certificate 

2. Noufal N Withheld for want of equivalency certificate 

 

 

                 Sd/- 

           Secretary 

        Kerala State Electricity Licensing Board 

 

 

 



 

 

Department of Electrical Inspectorate is not responsible for any inadvertent error 

That may have crept in the results being published on the internet. 

The results published on internet are for immediate information to the candidates. 

The candidates requested to verify the results with the Department of Electrical Inspectorate 

Published by the Secretary,Kerala State Electricity Licensing Board 

 

 

Important  

Application should be submitted  by the successful candidates for  

Competency Certificate and Permit within 6 months along with prescribed fees. 

for details visit our web site: www.ceikerala.gov.in 

 

 

The Secretary, 

Kerala State Electricity Licensing Board, 

Department of Electrical Inspectorate 

Housing Board  Building, 

Santhi Nagar, 

Thiruvananthapuram 695 001. 

 


